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We are a Welcoming Congregation [image: ]

The Fellowship is open for services!
Our services are at 10:00 A.M. Coffee hour to follow.  Check our calendar for more info.
The Board has set out the following guidelines:
· Full vaccination required to attend in person (the board may make exceptions)
· Masks are no longer required inside the building
· Social distancing inside the building






Upcoming Services 
Sundays 10:00 a.m. 
June 5, Betsy Schussler, “Buddha in St. Petersburg: Reprised”
June 19, Rev. Pey Carter

Religious Education
Religious Education resumed in person for fully vaccinated people.  We will be gathering at 10:00 a.m. on Sundays without services.  
The series we are watching is entitled “The Meaning of Life”.  See our website for more information.
The kitchen will be open.  We look forward to seeing you. The Board asks that we be vaccinated and continue to socially distance.

Announcements 
For distribution of announcements between newsletters or email/address corrections, contact Candy Sorensen at sorencan@yahoo.com 

Milestones

	Marjorie Scaffidi
	06-05

	Kas and Don Roberts
	06-06

	Stephanie Perkins
	06-18

	Sue Ferguson
	06-23

	Faye and Lee Calvey
	06-24

	Cheryl Meier
	06-26

	Betsy Schussler
	06-28

	Alan VanRaalte
	06-28

	Barbara Bratcher
	06-30

	
	



Do you see a mistake that can be corrected? If so, please contact Candy Sorensen at (715) 892-2997 or sorencan@yahoo.com Thanks!

FROM THE BOARD:
                  Awesome  Annual  Auction
               <<<<     Friday  July 29     >>>>
   5:00 social hour and catered dinner   6:30 auction
Enjoy dinner with friends at NUUF, bid on events, activities, and items everyone is offering for auction.  Save the date on your calendar now.  Be thinking about what you will offer for auction.  Hints:  dinners, hikes, fishing trips, movie nights, sing-a-longs, lessons about your skills and talents.  Hints for silent auction: art, books, special kitchen items.
This auction is a double/triple value event.  It will be a party itself.  And then you will have fun events your friends offer for later enjoyment.  And you will be contributing to the sustenance of the Fellowship both financially and in group cohesion after the isolation of the last two years.   Come be part of this Awesome Auction at your Awesome Fellowship. 

Movie Night June 14th at 6:00 PM.  The plan is to have movie nights on the second Tuesdays of the month.  Come and enjoy some food and a movie.  BYOB.
The Hospitality Committee is sponsoring an Ice Cream Social on Sunday, June 5th after the service.
Our WI-FI password is> happyzebra609  
The Hospitality Committee would like to hear your ideas for things we can do to keep us together during covid.  Send your ideas to Candy Sorensen at sorencan@yahoo.com .
The Building and Grounds Committee encourages everyone to feed the birds if their feeder is empty.  Bird seed is in the main floor storage room.  We would also like to thank all of those who came to our work day.
  Learn about the Unitarian Universalist Service Committee: uusc.org/about-uusc/
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Our NUUF Community 

If you know someone who is interested in joining the Northwoods Unitarian Universalist Fellowship, contact Terry Hoyt at thoyt@newnorth.net or call 715-614-0088.

Check out our website http://nuuf.com. Also take time to "LIKE" us on Facebook. Click here on Northwoods Unitarian Universalist Fellowship for direct access if you already have a Facebook account. We're posting pics, reminders about events and more. 


Editor’s Note 
Please send announcements and updates to me, Terry Hoyt, at thoyt@newnorth.net or to Candy Sorensen at sorencan@yahoo.com by May 28th  for the June newsletter. It is very helpful if your copy is written exactly the way you want it to read so that it can be copied and pasted. Thank you! [image: C:\Users\My Computer\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\E1FTQCNU\Create_A_Newsletter_html_maf35df2[1].jpg]
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